Parish of St Anthony and Our Lady of Mercy Beverley High Road, HU6 7JJ

Email: st.anthonyhull@rcdmidd.org.uk Website: http://stanthonyhull.org.uk

Parish Priest: Fr Joseph Pinakkattu

28 Inglemire Lane, Hull HU6 7TA

Tel: 850767

Deacon: Rev Robert Shakesby

Tel: 470456

Sunday THE MOST HOLY TRINITY

26th May 10.00 am: Mass

Monday St Augustine of Canterbury

27th May No Mass

Tuesday Weekday of Ordinary Time

28th May 9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass

Wednesday St Paul VI, Pope

29th May 9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass

Thursday Weekday of Ordinary Time

30th May 9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass

Friday The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary

31st May 8.30 am: Adoration 9.30 am: Mass

Saturday St Justin

1st June 9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass

Sunday CORPUS CHRISTI 2nd June 10.00 am: Mass

IN THE NAME OF THE FATHER, THE SON AND THE HOLY SPIRIT

Weekly Masses continue this week as normal. If you would like to offer Holy Mass for any of your intentions, please contact Fr. Joseph.

Please pray for our First Holy Communion candidates as they prepare for this Sacrament and the Sacrament of Reconciliation in June.

Please pray for: Eileen Hodgson, and all others whose anniversaries occur during the coming week, plus Paul Hanson, Wilf Coates and all in the Parish who are sick.

Rotas for 26th May

Readers	Eucharistic Ministers	Children's Liturgy
F. Margaret F.	Chris	Anne
S. Dorin	Kath	Preciosa
I. John		Jean Da.

Rotas for 2nd June

Readers	Eucharistic Ministers	Children's Liturgy
F. Tony	Claire	Amy
S. Isabel	Helen	Julia
I. Selina		Sandy

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be updated accordingly – contact details overleaf.

Notices

Preparing for Mass

A reminder of the two bells before Mass: the first to provide a short period of quiet ahead of Mass, and the second to mark the start of our celebration of Mass.

First Holy Communion gifts

The Repository has a selection of Holy Communion gifts and cards and will be available on Tuesday 21st May 6pm, 2nd June 10am, 4th June 6pm, and 8th June (Holy Communion Service).

Casino Night

Our popular casino night dinner is back! A booking has been made for **Thursday 6th June at 7:00pm**. The cost is £29 per head, plus £2 tip. There is a list at the back of Church to sign up on. Please see Jean Daintith if you have any queries.

Reflection on Praying the Rosary

SVP is hosting Fr Richard Ounsworth OP, Prior and Parish Priest of Leicester Priory, at Our Lady of Lourdes, Cottingham Road, to lead a reflection on praying the rosary, on Wednesday 5th June, starting with Mass at 10:30am. Fr Richard was born in Hull and baptised at Holy Name.

Fr Richard will also be speaking at Sacred Heart Church, Howden at 6:30pm on Tuesday 4th June on "Being a Dominican".

SVP food donations

SVP continues to collect for supplementary food hampers for distribution. Thanks go to all who donated, which has enabled three hampers to be delivered to the school for distribution this week.

Readers rota

Note to all readers – please pick up your new rota at the back of Church.

Anthony Storey Memorial Lecture

The Middlesbrough Diocesan Justice and Peace Commission Anthony Storey Memorial Peace and Justice Lecture will take place on **Tuesday June 4th at 6.00pm via Zoom**.

'The Courage of the White Flag?'

Fr Rob Esdaile is a priest of Arundel and Brighton Diocese. For the past 20 years he has written reflections for Pax Christi for use in Peace Sunday celebrations and he is Priest Adviser on Social Action for the Diocese.

Sponsored walk for Church funds

Paul Revill is undertaking another pilgrimage walk this month, which he started on Monday 20th, raising funds for the Church. His route is taking him on a circular route of 201 km / 125 miles, starting and finishing at Santiago de Compostela and taking in Muxxia and Finisterre. Sponsor forms are at the back of Church – all contributions, big or small, are welcome. Thank you, Paul, for helping the Parish in this way!

50th Postgate Rally

The Postgate Rally with traditional outdoor Mass in honour of Blessed Nicholas Postgate is on **Sunday 7**th **July at Ugthorpe at 3pm**. The Mass will be celebrated by Cardinal Arthur Roche, Prefect of the Dicastry for Divine Worship in Rome.

Hospital Chaplain

If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit from the Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456. If you go into Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic Chaplain to visit.

Items for the newsletter should be given by Wednesday to Chris